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Holiday Notice
All HSBC branches will be  
closed Friday, 18 April  
2014 for the Good Friday
holiday.

For your convenience, visit www.hsbc.bm for  
Personal Internet Banking, call 299 5959 and  
press option “1” for Automated Phone Banking  
or visit one of our ATMs.

Thank you for choosing HSBC.


